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Board Meeting Summary 

March 12, 2021 

The Alabama Board of Chiropractic Examiners held a called meeting on March 12, 2021, via video 

teleconference.  During the meeting the following topics were covered: 

1. Judge James Ward administered oaths to Drs. Bowen, Lowman, Neill and Mr. Segrest.

2. Minutes of the January 11, 2021 meeting were approved.

3. A financial report was given by Sheila Bolton

4. Preceptor report was given by Dr. Youngblood.

5. Board reviewed upcoming National FCLB Convention.

6. The Board discussed each member auditing one live and one online seminar every year and a possible

policy.

7. The Board discussed our lease which will expire 6/30/2021.

8. A legislative update was given on our bill.

9. An update was given re: possible collection of past due fines.

10. The Board adopted previously proposed rules.

11. The Board discussed learning/technology/live remote.

12. The Board approved Consent Orders concerning disciplinary cases and reviewed current complaint

status.

13. The Board approved travel for any member who wishes to attend the Part IV test administration.

14. The Board briefly discussed contracts and RFPs needed.

15. The Board discussed 2021 training.

16. The Board reviewed upcoming meeting dates.

Official minutes of the meeting will be posted once they are approved by the Board. 


